
Town of Hammond 

Board Meeting Minutes 

April 21, 2020 

 

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Tuesday April 21, 2020, at the Hammond 

Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 

 

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 

 

The agenda was approved motion by Miller/Anderson second. 

 

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Aune/Anderson second. 

 

Minutes from March 9, 2020 regular meeting were approved motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Treasures report was approved: motion by Miller/Aune second. 

$586.30 Interest on checking 

$30.71 Interest on savings 

$431,267.41 Check Book balance 

$227,351.96 Savings balance 

$21,624.02 Park fund 

$13,494.28 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 

$6,662.23 Impact Fee Account 

 

Recycle Report:  The Recycle center is now open on Wednesday evenings from 4:30 – 7:00 PM.  Due to the Covid-19 

pandemic they are not punching cards.  Joe and Paul cleaned out under the compactor.  Murtha came and looked at the 

damage.  Murtha will try and remedy the situation.  They also stated prices will be increasing. 

 

Planning Commission; No meeting was held in April. 

 

Agenda: 

Hammond Developers Agreement – Reviewed the new document discussion on whether it should be an ordinance or a 

working document. 

Fire Protection Charge Ordinance – motion to approve; Miller/Andersen second. 

All Croix Contract– motion to approve:  Wynveen/Anderson second. 

Building Code Ordinance was reviewed and is ready for legal review. 

The board reviewed the Schwartz property new proposal, waiting for them to bring a new plan. 

 

Roads:   

Paul said a new culvert was needed on 110
th
 between 200

th
 and 205

th
 on the north side of the road; county will be doing 

the work. County is currently filling pot holes and spray patching.  They will be fixing 110
th
 blacktop issues. 

Connie Frantz – 90
th
 Ave. Currently shares a driveway, would like to go to change it to a single. 

 

Chairman report: The Town received $13,783.51 from the LRIP program. 

 

 

Next meeting scheduled for May 11, 2020. 

Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


